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2021-01-15 PSU 
Significant snowfall   
 
 

Freezing Rain Warning in effect 
  
(Kahnawake – 4, Onerahtókha/April 2023)  
 
The Public Safety Division of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
is advising community members to monitor weather conditions, 
as Environment Canada has issued a freezing rain warning for 
our region.  
  
An estimated 10 to 20 millimetres of freezing rain is expected to 
fall over the area tomorrow (Wednesday). 
   
Please exercise caution as surfaces such as roads and sidewalks 
could become icy, slippery, and dangerous. 
  
Be aware of branches and electrical wires that could break under 
the weight of the accumulated ice. 
   
Residents are being reminded to monitor local media for updated 
weather forecasts.  
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